
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Desborough Castle Post Office® 

78 Booker Lane, High Wycombe, HP12 3UT 

 

Branch Re-opening 

 
 

I am writing further to my letter dated 22 May 2018 in which I informed you of our 

plans to reopen the above Post Office. 

 

Unfortunately, due to a delay in the refurbishment work, the dates previously advised 

will not take place. The new date of opening will take place on Friday 03 August 2018 

at 13:00. Posters will be displayed to let customers know about this change.  

 

Please accept my sincere apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Deepak Valani  
 

Deepak Valani 

Area Network Change Manager 

 
 

Post Office Limited is committed to protecting your privacy, information about how we do 

this can be found on our website at www.postoffice.co.uk/privacy 
  

To get this information in a different format, for example, in larger 

print, audio or braille please contact the Customer Helpline on 03452 
66 01 15 or Textphone 03457 22 33 55. 

 

How to contact us: 

 

comments@postoffice.co.uk    

FREEPOST Your Comments     
www.postofficeviews.co.uk 
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